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LONDON MEETINGS FOR CHIEF MINISTER AND DEPUTY CHIEF MINISTER 
  
The Chief Minister, Fabian Picardo, and the Deputy Chief Minister, Dr Joseph Garcia, met 
with the Chairman of the Conservative Party, Grant Shapps MP, ahead of Mr Shapps’ visit 
to Gibraltar. 
  
The Chief Minister briefed Mr Shapps on a number of Gibraltar-related issues including the 
border delays, the incursions by Spanish state vessels and aviation matters. The meeting 
took place in the House of Commons. 
  
Mr Picardo and Dr Garcia also met with Deputy Speakers Lindsay Hoyle MP, Eleanor 
LaIng MP and Dawn Primarolo MP. They were later present in the House of Commons 
Chamber for Prime Minister's Questions. 
  
The Chief Minister and Deputy Chief Minister continue with their schedule of meetings 
today and tomorrow. 
 


